
Welcome to the QuartzFest e-Newsletter.  QuartzFest 2016 is just around the corner and some of the 

latest news follows below.  Please visit the website for more info on any of the following topics. 

- THE QUARTZFEST 2016 SEMINAR AND ACTIVITY SCHEDULE IN NOW ONLINE!  Visit 

www.QuartzFest.org to view the schedule and share your ideas on how we can make it better.  

We want to hear from you. 

 

- THE 2016 “KIT-IN-A-CAN” CONTEST HAS LAUNCHED so brush the dust off those old kits or get 

started developing your new kits and bring them to QuartzFest to share your ideas and compete 

for prizes and bragging rights!  

 

- DON’T MISS OUT ON THE LATEST QUARTZFEST NEWS!  We’ll be communicating via the 

website, Facebook and our new QuartzFest e-Newsletter.  Please remind your friends to visit the 

website and join in. 

 

- WE’RE STILL LOOKING FOR SEMINAR IDEAS, so write to Gordo at WB6NOA@ARRL.net to share 

your ideas and we might be able to work them in to QuartzFest 2016. 

 

- THE QUARTZFEST 2016 POST CARD IS AVAILABLE TO SHARE.  You can find it on the website on 

the resources page.  It’s free to use and is a great introduction to those new to QuartzFest so 

please share it with all your ham radio friends. 

Have a topic you want to see in the newsletter, let us know.  You can unsubscribe to this newsletter by 

simply replying to this email with the word “UNSUBSCRIBE” in the subject line. 
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